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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 11:40 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: regarding the many differing applications from Cashman

Anna, Please save as a public comment exhibit.  Thanks.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeannine Weeks <weeksjc@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 11:23 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: regarding the many differing applicaƟons from Cashman 
 
Dear Planner, 
I am again wriƟng to register my absolute opposiƟon to any of the Cashman proposals as what they are trying to ram 
down the throats of the people in Gales Ferry Only is not the place for their proposals due to its locaƟon near houses, 
schools, lack of roads for the traffic, churches,fire houses, etc.  The first applicaƟon was for dredging and puƫng it on the 
property.  Now it is tearing down a mountain for ten years causing untold results of air quality that no one can deny.  
What will the next proposal be if this one is denied.  Please consider the Gales Ferry area residents as this only affects 
Ledyard only with addiƟonal income in the coffers. 
Thanks for your consideraƟon and I hope it is in the welfare and safety of Gales Ferry and travelers through our area. 
Sent from my iPad 
 


